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Action Request Response 

Recommendation (Acknowledge)  
The Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) has reviewed the attached filing by Boomerang 

Wireless, LLC d/b/a enTouch Wireless, (“Boomerang”) that was filed on January 3, 2022.  The 

Division recommends that the Commission Acknowledge receipt of the filing.  

Background 
On September 13, 2017 the Commission designated Boomerang as an Eligible 

Telecommunications Carrier in the State of Utah in Docket No 16-2590-01.  As part of the 

Stipulation the company was required to file notification with the Commission regarding any 

changes to the service offerings. 

 

To: Public Service Commission of Utah  
From:  Utah Division of Public Utilities  
  Chris Parker, Director 
  Artie Powell, Manager 
   Brenda Salter, Utility Technical Consultant Supervisor 
  Casey J. Coleman, Utility Technical Consultant 
Date: January 5, 2022 
Re: Docket No. 16-2590-01, Petition of Boomerang Wireless, LLC d/b/a/ enTouch 

Wireless’ Notice of Change to Lifeline Offering (Acknowledge). 
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As required by the Stipulation, Boomerang is filing the updated pricing structure for their 

minimum standard voice plan.  The Division has reviewed the filing and sees no reason to deny 

the changes.  Therefore the Division recommends the Commission acknowledge the changes. 

Cc:   Justin Jetter, Assistant Attorney General 
J. Andrew Gipson, Counsel to Boomerang 
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